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GASKELL RECREATION GROUND 
Action taken since the last meeting of the Management Committee 
 
 
 
MINUTE 
NO. 

RESOLUTION ACTION TAKEN 

2017    

July Arrange meeting with the Wenlock 
Olympian Society 

Yes.  However, a meeting needs to be arranged with 
the Olympian Athletics Club 

September Investigate who is using the water on the 
Gaskell Recreation Ground and who should 
be re-charged 

This has been referred to the Town Council. 

 Arrange for professional printing of the 
Management Plan  

Yes 

 Arrange for repair of bowling club roof Work in progress 

 Install a perimeter fence around the 
children’s play area 

No – further direction required 

November Obtain the officer’s report regarding tree 
works 

Yes 

 Draft a User Agreement for use of the 
ground by the school 

Work in progress 

 Graham Edgcumbe Venning and David 
Gibbon to draft a letter to the school 
explaining the circumstances in which the 
ground can be used in future 

 

 The Leader funding bid should be submitted 
by Shropshire Council on behalf of the 
Committee 

Yes 

 Arrange for 100 copies of the Management 
Plan to be printed 

Yes 

 
 
 
 


